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30th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 

Plastic Chocolate / Sweet Tubs 
 

With Christmas fast approaching we are reaching out to ask parents/guardians if you could 
please keep any plastic chocolate/sweet tubs which can be donated to Colmers Farm in the 
new year. 
 
The tubs are great for stacking and will look fantastic outside in our construction area.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 
or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
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